NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Tuesday, August 27, 2024 — 6:00 P.M.
The Town Board of the Town of Pleasant Springs, Dane County of
Wisconsin, will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, August 27, 2024 at
6:00 P.M., in the Town Hall, Town of Pleasant Springs, 2354 CTH N,
Stoughton, Wisconsin, for public input on the Town’s ATV/UTV
ordinance and usage of ATV/UTV’s on Town Roads within the Town of

Pleasant Springs. There will be no action taken at this meeting.

Maria Hougan, Town Clerk

Posted on July 22, 2024

Please Note:

If you have any questions regarding this Public Hearing, please contact
the Town Office at (608) 873-3063 or via email at:
clerktreasurer @tn.pleasantsprings.wi.gov
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